WPCA

Bill Lacourciere
Sadly, Point O’ Woods has lost a good friend and tireless worker. As most of you know, Bill Lacourciere passed away on March 29th, after a nine year struggle with cancer. I met Bill a number of years ago when he attended a WPCA meeting to volunteer his services. He ended up chairing this committee for almost ten years. Bill saw the sewer/water project as a gift to posterity and as such, he persevered when most would have given up. It truly became a full-time job and I know that without him, it never would have been successful. 
We often forget that when an Association member volunteers to serve, his or her family also makes sacrifices for the good of the beach. The amount of time Bill spent on this project was obviously time taken from his family.  His wife, Shelia, also deserves our sincere thanks. Over the years she has endured numerous meetings and incessant phone calls. 
Bill held many leadership positions throughout his life and on numerous occasions this project drew on his strengths: his ability to find a solution where seemingly there was none (determination is Bill when he’s been told something can’t be done); his ability to negotiate and bring disparate groups to agreement; and his ability to get the most from team members by his example. How could you say no to someone who you knew was working twice as hard as you were? 
The WPCA will miss his leadership and guidance. Those who knew him will miss his generosity, sincerity and humor. I, like many others, will miss his friendship. 
Kathy Aldridge
WPCA, Interim Chair
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